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I am a motorcyclist who has lived in Oregon my whole life, and I support SB422. It's a 

win-win for all citizens and for government. Multiple studies have proven it is safer for 

motorcyclists to travel between lanes than risk being rear-ended in stopped traffic. As 

an added bonus, it increases the capacity of the roads without increasing their 

physical size and incentivizes myself and others to use a more fuel-efficient mode of 

transportation. Please pass SB422 into law! 


